
 

 

C2 General 

 

 
 
 
Dear Children,  
 
Are you looking forward to Christmas this year? Christmas is a very exciting and busy time at the North 
Pole, and I will soon be getting my sleigh ready for the long journey on Christmas Eve. 
 
In the meantime I would love to hear from you, to know if you have a special present request you 
might like to see under the Chistmas Tree on Christmas morning, and to know whether you should be 
put on my naughty or nice list! 
 
If you would like me to write back, please send your letter to the lovely KSA team along with £3.50 so 
my elves can post my reply back from the North Pole. Your brothers and sisters can write to me as 
well, just ask your grown-up to copy this letter and form. 
 
All replies MUST be back by Monday 27th November 9am so that I have enough time to read them 
and reply.   
 
Please put your completed letter and payment in a sealed envelope addressed to: 
Santa Claus, Santa’s Workshop, The North Pole, H0H 0H0  
 
and post it in the post box in the school reception! 
 

Merry Christmas and HO HO HO!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grown-ups: The elves need to know the following information for each child. Please use a separate 
form for each child, although they can be returned with payment in the same envelope. 
 
Child’s Full Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Known as: ……………………………………….……………………………………….……………………. 
 
Child’s Class (or sibling’s class):  …………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Santa should post his reply to the following address (please write clearly): …………………………… 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 I enclose cash     I paid online www.pta-events.co.uk/ksa  (tick as appropriate) 
 
In accordance with GDPR this information will be used only for the purpose of sending out Santa 
letters and will then be deleted.  If you would prefer the letter to be sent home in your child’s bag, 
please tick here  
 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/ksa
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